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September 13/99
Dear Gary:

Many thanks for your letter of Sept 2nd, and I
was looking forward to a visit later this month.
However, my plans were necessarily changed as I must 
return to Florida earlier than anticipated.

I am enclosing two photos that may be of interest. 
The smaller one was taken in front of Guzman Hall and 
the larger was taken last year...with many of the same 
people. The larger photo displays an enlargement of the 
smaller picture ( on the table)
When I return to Florida, I have a group picture that 
was taken in front of Slavin Hall on that memorable day.

I was delighted to learn that ground was broken for 
the new Chapel. As you may know, we contributed $ 1000. 
towards that project and I hope we will be informed 
as the time comes close to the dedication. I am certain 
many of us would like to attend that ceremony and possibly 
re — dedicate our plaque to rest in its permanent place.

I cannot believe it is almost one year since we 
all gathered on the campus. We will never forget that 
day and we all said that your cadets were outstanding....
we never looked so good in our uniforms!.

All The Best

George
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